Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
January 7, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin,
Eric Hatcher, Steve DiVirgilio, 43 Lexington Rd

The Board discussed snow plowing.
Te Board discussed replacement of 14 electrical boxes, totaling approx $38,000 for parts
and labor. Treasurer Eric Hatcher has written a proposal for Millbury Savings Bank to

extend our existing loan for this amount.

Electrician Garabedian will order the power panels and will begin replacement in the
spring.

The Board discussed recent homeowner emails concerning ice dams.

The Board noted that the light at 53 Lex is once again not working- Maintenance will
attempt to rewire in the spring.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting February 4 6pm 3 Lex.



